ThE QuUINTANA FAMILY
MISSIONARIES IN ARIZONA

April, May, June 2022
Luther A. Quintana

P.O. Box 464
Vernon, Az 85940

Dear Pastor & Friends

Hello from the White Mountains of Arizona & Greetings in the name of Christ. The Psalmist
wrote “ The Lord looked down from heaven upon the children of men, to see if there were any
that did understand, and seek God.” Each day is a constant reminder of Man’s need to be saved.
Our mission here in Arizona, still remains the same, that all may come to know Christ. I see so
many people trying to earn their way to heaven. The Bible is very clear that salvation is though
the blood of Christ. For the past number of weeks, [ have been preaching on the attributes of
Christ. I have seen that people just assume that they know the word. But in reality when you get
right to it they do not. Having a form of Godliness does not make us right with God. The world
is full of so called god seekers or religious ideas, which are all made up of morally good desires.

When a person really gets saved, our Lord puts the desire and yearning to be more like Jesus.
The hunger grows, the spiritual appetite is fed by learning & practicing the Word of God. What
a blessing to see people obey the Holy Spirit. One of the men at church told me preacher I think
God is trying to show me things in my life that I need to do, would you pray that I will listen &
do his will. We need more people to be sensitive to the Holy Spirit & for people to follow
God with their lives. We are thankful for the visitors we have been seeing at church. Our area
is still seeing an influx of people moving here from California. We still are in need of Sunday
School teachers & workers in the church.

Since our last news letter, I finally got a release from the Neurosurgeon. But still having some
issues, he wants me to see a neurologist, but as for now it will be Spring of 2023 before they can
see me. I am very thankful for the many prayers on my behalf over these past months. God has
been good. Continued prayers are appreciated. As spring has came, we have dealt with many
wildfires in our area, one of these put us on the Ready, Set. We were waiting for the Go...
thankful that did not happen. This fire was very close to us, & thankful we didn’t have to leave.
As we watched the DC-10s come in drop the fire retardant we were thanking God. Sandy has
been planting the garden & we are praying the garden does well, with the increase of food prices
& gas. We pray we will have a bountiful garden this year. We appreciate all your prayers for us
& for the ministry here in Arizona. Please continue to pray for our adult children & grand
children. It is our hearts desire to see them in church & serving God with their lives. Thank you
to the ones whom give financially to the ministry here & for your prayers. May God bless each
of you.

Yours in Christ,

Luther, Sandy Quintana

Sending Church
4*(@3&)%-“§.mn Welcome Home Baptist Church
o S 914 Greenwood Place S. W,

P.O. BOX 519 .
BRASELTON, GEORGIA 30517 Lenoir, N.C. 28645



ThHE QuINTANA FAMILY

MISSIONARIES IN ARIZONA
July, August, September 2022
Luther A. Ouintana
P.O. Box 464
Vernon., Az 85940
Dear Pastor & Friends Ph. # 928-532-8207

Hello once again from the White Mountains of Arizona. We are well into our Summer here and looking
forward to what God has in store forus.  As of recent I begin a group of messages on “Practical Christian
Living”. The Bible gives us the ability to learn the proper way to mature as Christians. I am amazed at
how many people claim to be Christians & never read their Bible. Paul says that faith comes by hearing of
the Word of God. Also in Timothy he says “ Study to show thyself approved unto God, a workman that
needeth not to be ashamed, rightly dividing the word of truth.” Christians need to be reading & studying
the scriptures & applying it to their daily lives.

We are well into the Summer here, and we are thankful for the visitors that make their way to church, some
are just traveling through, on vacation. Others are looking & seeking. We have a few that continue to
come back. Our men/boys camp out was in Aug, we go up into the forest for a 3 day camp out. We have
a variety of things planned out for them to participate in & always plenty of food to eat. In the evenings
there is a camp fire, where I share scriptures & a time for the men to share their testimony’s also. Its
always a blessing to hear the men/boys tell of their salvation & what God has done for them.

Our garden has provided beyond our expectations this year. Sandy has been busy with canning and
putting up the veggies as well as fruits we have purchased or has been given to us. We have been able to
share our garden produce with others also this year. So thankful for the many blessings this garden season.
Our monsoon season came in early for us, with much needed rains, storms. We have received an
abundance of rain this season, As we prepare for our winter months coming up, Iam no longer able to
cut our wood supply due to my back & spine conditions, so we have to buy our wood now. It is very
expensive.  Our fuel in our area has been a big cost to us, we never seen the big drop of the cost like a lot
of states seen. The cost of living, inflation has taken its toll in our country. We are thankful for Gods
provision & providing. Sandy is also home schooling our grand daughter Kimberly this year she is doing
a K-4 program with her. Kimberly loves doing school. It is a DVD program & she gets Gods word daily
with her schooling. Our grandson Phoenix is still with us, this marks his 8" yr he soon will be 13 yrs old.
He still attends a smaller charter school in the area. He was saved last yr at camp, we pray daily he will use
his life for the Lord & make good choices. We still have to go to court yearly for his guardianship review.
This time the court date is in early November. Please continue to pray for me & my health issues as well.
Please continue to pray for our adult children and our grand children.

We appreciate each of you & for all your prayers & for the ones that give financially to the ministry here.
Please continue to pray for the Quintana family & the ministry here in northem Arizona. May God bless

each of you.
Yours in Christ,
Luther & Sandy Quintana
Sending Church
%Zac&f%vumr LT Welcome Home Baptist Church
MIS@S'“ 914 Greenwood Place S. W,
PO, BOX 519

BRASELTON, GEORGIA 30517 Lenoir, N.C. 28645





